Congratulations, Barrow!

The residents of Barrow voted ‘again. This time, the margin was wider.
Singing the Sober Song gives a very warm congratulations in voting to have a
safe community, frée from the devastating effects of alcohol and drug abuse.
A healthy community is something to be very proud of.

For those individuals who are worried about infringement of your rlght to
drink, it's a small sacrifice to make. Statistics have shown the positive side of
a non-alcoholic community. Statistics have shown the negative side of an
alcoholic community. What was nicer to see?
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the third edition to you and hope that you find the artlcles and eommentarles
useful and thought provoking. If you would like to advertise or submit articles
or, commentaries, please send them to Singing the Sober Song, ¢/o Tundra
Times, P.O. Box 92247, Anchorage, Alaska 99509-2247, or by calllng toll free
in Alaska - 1-800-764-2512.
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